
 

SwSG Report – 21 August 2015 

Planning for the 2015/2016 season is underway. At the last meeting of the swimming supporters 

approved: 

1) The draft risk assessment for next season to provide to the school and one of our parents 

has complete there Bronze medallion to be the lifesaver.  

2) The allocation of $1500 to purchase the swimming caps for next season 

3) The allocation of $540 to support the training of 2 students to Bronze Medallion, selection 

will be subject to school recommendation and approval, and parent and pupil commitment 

and a year 11 student (max). 

4) Approved the allocation of $200 for the printing of a multi-year banner and flyers to 

advertise the swimming club. 

We are looking forward to the start of another season in Term 4 2015. 

 

Regards 

SwSG Committee 


